[bookmark: _GoBack]From: THOMAS WEST  
Sent: 04 October 2018 14:58
To: Planning
Subject: Bishope Blaize CDC Ref 18/01501/F

Dear Planning Office.

We are writing with regards to the above application.

Here we go again!!.Totally, totally oppose to the Bishops Blaize changing to a residential dwelling. This has been going on now since 2006/7. How much time and money has been wasted on dealing with this case for Cherwell District Councl.!!!

Mr and Mrs Noquet purchased the Bishops Blaize pub,for the sole purpose of changing it to a residential dwelling. On numerous attempts they have applied for planning, and been rejected. There intentions were, and still are, to make the Blaize a residential dwelling. They deliberately made the pub unviable. They were not friendly or welcoming at all. We believe,they would change it to a residential dwelling,apply for more dwellings to be built,then leave the village.

We have lived in the village for 33 years. The Blaize was a lovely place to visit,with family and friends,and wonderful views of outstanding natural beauty.

We do miss the Bishops Blaize.

Yours Faithifully
Mary and Tom West





